Dear Editors,

Thank you for the comments for our article named “Treatment of a leiomyomatosis peritonealis
disseminata with goserelin acetate: a case report and literature review” (ID 62129). We have
revised the article to final version, according to the suggestions from reviewer and comments from

editorial office.

For reviewer #1, thank you for your help reviewing the article in your busy schedule, your
affirmation is a great encouragement to me.

For Science editor, (1) Original pictures and editable PowerPoint have been provided in revision
files. (2) PMID and DOI numbers have been added in references. The references were checked
throughout.

Hope our article could be accepted and be published in World Journal of Clinical Cases soon. If
reviewer and editors have any questions, please don’t hesitate to let me know.

Thank you for your attention.

Best wishes,

Chen-Fang Zhu

E-mail: sammizz1977@126.com
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